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20th January 2020
Valentine’s Disco

Dear Parents/Guardians,
The Holy Spirit PTA will be holding a Valentine’s Disco on Friday 14th February.  The Infants disco will be 4pm-5pm and the junior disco will be 5.15pm-6pm.
Entry to the disco is 50p which is to be paid on arrival. The cost of the entry includes a hot dog (optional) and a sweets bag.

All money raised will go towards school trips funds.

Please collect children from the school office at the end of each disco.

Yours sincerely,
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John McDonald
Headteacher

(-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Valentine’s Disco
My child would like to attend the Valentine’s disco and will pay 50p on arrival.

Name of child: _________________________
Class: __________________

Signed: ______________________


Date: __________________

(Parent / Guardian)

Relationship to Child: __________________


My child would like a Hotdog (


(Please tick to order)


My child has food allergies, if yes please state ___________________________________
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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